
  
 

 

 

Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: April 29, 2015                        
          
To:  Just4MeTM Health Partners 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   “Road to 10” resource for ICD-10 implementation 

 

 
Major changes are just months away for the health care industry as health partners make 
preparations for implementing the International Classification of Diseases, Tenth Revision, also 
known as ICD-10. CareSource wants you, our health partners, to have the information you need 
to get your practices ready to begin using the new codes. 
 
To that end, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) has developed a special 
web page, Road to 10. You may find the resources offered to be helpful as you and your team 
members get ready for ICD-10’s start on October 1, 2015. 
 
Additional resources can be found on your ICD-10 Resource Center webpage at 
CareSource.com/providers. If you have questions, call your Health Partner Representative or 
Health Partner Services. 
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http://www.roadto10.org/
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